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From: Rose Mary Avalos
To: Docket Optical System
Date: 1/13/2009 3:11 PM
Subject: Fwd: RE: Beacon's ownership change

Please docket the e-mail below from Meg Russell.

Thank you,

RoseMary

>>> "Russell, Meg" <Meg.Russell@nexteraenergy.com> 1/13/2009 
2:27 PM >>>
Good afternoon Mr. Celli,

Beacon's ownership has not changed.  FPL Energy (as a corporate 
entity) has simply been renamed as Nextera Energy Resources, LLC.  
The corporate structure under FPL Group is exactly the same as when it 
was FPL Energy and Beacon maintains the same relationship with 
Nextera Energy Resources, LLC.  Sorry for the confusion.  If a more 
official answer is required, I'd be happy to request something publically 
releaseable from the legal team, however I didn't want to wait too long 
to clarify the subject.

Please let me know if you have additional questions.

Best Regards,
Meg

MEG E. RUSSELL
Project Manager, Development
Nextera Energy Resources, LLC.
700 Universe Blvd
Juno Beach, FL  33408

Ofc: 561.304.5609
Cell: 424.634.2290
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E-mail:  meg.russell@nexteraenergy.com 

-----Original Message-----
From: Rose Mary Avalos [mailto:RMAvalos@energy.state.ca.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 13, 2009 1:13 PM
To: Russell, Meg
Subject: Fwd: Beacon's ownership change

Ms. Russell, 

Please read the e-mail below from Hearing Officer Ken Celli, and 
respond to his request.

Thank you,

RoseMary

>>> Ken Celli 1/13/2009 9:58 AM >>>
Please provide the Committee and the parties an explanation of the 
corporate ownership of the project now. 

Kenneth D. Celli
Hearing Advisor II
California Energy Commission
Hearing Office
1516 9th Street, MS 9
Sacramento CA 95814-5512
(916) 651-8893

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may 
contain confidential and/or legally privileged information. It is solely for 
the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, 
use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including 
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the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the 
communication.


